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ISSO Weekly Newsletter June 5 

College Hill Farmer's Market Opening Today 
       Make plans to attend the College Hill Farmers Market's opening day for the season  
       TODAY between 4 and 6 pm.  The market is open from June to October and is located  
       at 2205 College Street, which is the corner of College Street and W 22nd Street.  For  
       more information see the attached flyer. 
 
Opportunity Available for UNI Students From China 
       Mudd Advertising has a global division which has partnered with a consortium of  
       Chinese business people to create automotive advertising.  Presently, there is an  
       immediate need for a translation into Mandarin (of automotive promotionals) and an 
       on camera spokesperson for the Chinese market.   For more information, please contact 
       Gary Kroeger at GaryK@mudd.com. 
 
Movies Under the Moon June 6 
       Movies Under the Moon will be showing Toy Story at Overman Park in Cedar Falls on  
       June 6.   Cedar Valley Acoustic Guitar starts at 6:30 pm, the movie at dusk (around 
       9 pm) .  This is a great family event in Overman Park in Cedar Falls.  Popcorn and food  
       available, bring along your blankets or lawn chairs. 
 
Live to Nine - Checker and the Bluetones June 6 
       The Line to 9 concert series presents Checker and the Bluetones June 6.  Join them in 
       Sturgis Park (behind the Ice House Museum).  Gates open at 5:30 pm, band plays  
       6-9 pm.  Free admission!  Food and beverages are available. 
 
Experienced Child Care Needed 
       Experienced child care help is needed during June and July for a Nepalese mother with  
       a new baby.  Located near UNI.  Call Gini at 319-277-7980 for more details. 
 
June's Student Health 101 Newsletter is Now Available 
     June's Student Health 101 is now available at https://www.uni.edu/wellrec/.  Some of  
     the great articles are Take Charge of Your Credit: What It Means and How to Make It  
     Stronger, Think Clean, Go Green and Go Off the Grid: How Unplugging Can Help You  
     Unwind. 
 
Summer Break Travel Reminder 
       Please be sure to check your I-20 or DS-2019 form to make sure you have a valid 
       travel endorsement if you will travel outside of the US during the summer break and 
       will be returning to UNI to continue your studies in August 2014.  For F-1 students, 
       the second page of your I-20 form should have a signature that will be less than one 
       year old upon your return to the U.S., for J-1 students the DS-2019 form should have 
       a  similar travel endorsement on the first page in the travel endorsement section.  Please  
       be sure to check your visa also; if it will expire before your return to Cedar Falls, you will 
       need to apply for a new visa while in your home country.   
 
Summer Hours for Maucker Union Restaurants 
      Maucker Union restaurants and convenience stores will be open this summer Monday  
      through Friday as follows:  Prexy's from 10:30 am to 1:30 pm, (hot menu items start 
      at 11 am); Essentials, from 8 am to 3 pm and Chats from 7 am to 3:30 pm. 
        
Department of Residence Summer Dining Hours 
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       Want to know your dining options on campus for summer?  Check out  
       https://www.uni.edu/dor/dining/hours for a list of summer dining hours. 
 
Contacting the International Student Advisor During the Summer 
       The ISSO Student Advisor Kristen Buldhaupt will be away for the summer beginning  
       Friday, May 2.  For assistance, please contact the ISSO office directly at 319-273-6421  
       or international.services@uni.edu or stop by our office at 113 Maucker Union.  
 
Like and Follow Us! 
       Like us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn and follow us 
       on Twitter https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI to stay informed about ISSO news and 
       events! 
 
ISSO Summer Office Hours Beginning Monday, May 12 
      ISSO office hours are 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 
 
ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.uni.edu/dor/dining/hours
tel:319-273-6421
mailto:international.services@uni.edu
https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn
https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI

	ISSO Weekly Newsletter, June 5, 2014
	Recommended Citation

	Standard Fax

